

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Monday 1st July 2019

Dear Parents & carers,



The children have been working hard all year to earn points for their House team and enjoy learning of their weekly scores throughout the competition. This year we have planned a treat for the winning House team to participate in together.

Your child is a member of the winning House, St. Patrick and as a reward for earning points all year we have organised a trip to a Ninja Warrior Obstacle course at HC Fit in Liverpool. The trip will take place on Friday 5th July, during school hours. Children will need to come to school in their school tracksuits, house t-shirt and trainers. They will not need anything else apart from a water bottle.

Children will leave school at around 12 noon, after their lunch and will be taken by bus to the Ninja Training centre in Liverpool. On arrival they will be given a demonstration and health and safety talk about how to use the equipment, by the qualified instructors at the centre. At 1pm the children will take part in a fun 1-hour Ninja session, where they will be taught how to use the obstacles and complete different challenges, all supervised by qualified instructors and Avalon staff. The children will then return to school for approximately 3.15pm, so a slightly later collection time will be advised for our infant children.

If you would like your child to participate in the above activity as a reward for their continued teamwork and effort all year, please return the permission slip overleaf to the school office by Wednesday 3rd July.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher













Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

House Winners Trip: St. Patrick

Please circle I / We give / do not give permission for our child
in class to travel by bus and to participate in the House Trip to Ninja Activity Centre in HC Fit, Liverpool on Friday 5 th July.
I / We understand that the children will be fully supervised by qualified instructors from the Ninja Activity Centre (HC Fit, Liverpool) and Avalon staff members.
Are there any medical / health conditions that staff need to be aware of when taking your child on this trip?
Yes / No
If yes, please give further details below:
Signature of Parent / carer
Print Name:
Date:









